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· The student exhibits persistent behaviors that impede his or her learning or that of others, despite consistently implemented school-wide or classroom-wide interventions

· The student’s IEP indicates behaviors that impede his or her learning or that of others

· The student exhibits behavior that places the student or others at risk of harm or injury

· The student is being referred to the CSE due to behavior concerns

· The CSE is considering more restrictive programs or placements as a result of the student’s behavior
· The student has a high number of office referrals, in-school suspension, and/or out-of-school suspension
· If the manifestation team determines that the conduct was a manifestation of the student’s disability, an FBA will be conducted

When should FBA’s be completed?
A new FBA and BIP should theoretically be completed by the first week in November for every student who meets one of the above requirements




